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NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT OF ALL PROPOSALS 

 
RFP No. A-17  District Wide Fire Suppression System 
 Service, Chabot and Las Positas College 
 
 
 
Dear Prospective Proposer(s), 
 
Notice is hereby given that Chabot-Las Positas Community College District 
has postponed all sealed proposals in accordance with bidding procedures 
for RFP A-17.  
 
Any addenda that is issued within 72 hours of bid opening must, by law, 
include a postponement of the bid opening to ensure a minimum 72-hour 
period without changes.  
 
Please be informed that an addendum will be issued on Monday, November 
14, 2016 to address the submission of bid questions and that Chabot-Las 
Positas Community College District will change the acceptance of proposal 
date to Thursday, November 17, 2016.  The failure of any proposer to 
acknowledge such addenda on its proposal will render proposal non-
responsive and rejected.  
 
 
 
 
Victoria L Lamica  
Purchasing and Contract Manager 
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